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COMMITTEE REPORT: 
Hope everyone has had a good break and 

ready for some exciting Workshops & Get 
Togethers Etc in 2014.

After the unheralded resignation of both the 
President, Julie Hodges and the Secretary, Lavinia 
Zammit, we called special general meeting to fill 
positions in the Executive Committee. An all time  
record number of members attended the meeting.

The out come of which finds WAG with Roman 
Moraz as our new President, (second from the 
right, far right photo), Deborah Knoke was 
elected as Vice President but has since resigned due 
to work pressures, Janet Dalton (myself) as 
Secretary and Public Officer, also Newsletter 
editor.Treasurer is still a casual vacancy, although 
Marjorie Kay has kindly agreed to continue as 
Cashier. 
Ordinary members of WAG Committee are: 
Ingrida Spole, Pam Berrell, Ester 
Kasepuu, Sue Southwood, Doreen Lyon 

and recently Marjorie Kay has agreed to be a 
Committee member as well. Great to have such a 
large number of enthuiastic committee members! 
WAG Committee held another meeting, on the 11th 
January 2014. as details needed to be discussed about 
planning the coming year. 

WAG’s application for the Country Arts 
Support Grant has been approved and 5 
workshops are to be held during 2014. 

We are hoping to open the Gallery in 
Thirlmere on a more regular basis every Sunday so 
volunteers will be needed. 

We will be opening the Gallery on both 
Saturday & Sunday for the Steam Festival in March. 
Hence our theme for the upcoming Creative Get 
Together this coming Saturday will be a Rail 
Theme. Remember there are many “aspects of Rail”: 
Station Masters, Stations, the flowers that grow 
beside the tracks, people rushing to catch trains etc, 
so it does not have to be a work about Trains...

cheers

 Janet

P.S Welcome to new WAG Members and 
rejoining WAG members.

Visit Our Web site! Wollondilly Arts Group is 
your website and feedback is welcomed. Go to:
www.wollondillyartsgroup.com.au

Go to the WAG what is on page 

Supported by STARTS (Southern Tablelands Arts) and the 

Wollondilly Shire Council Community Grants scheme
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Next Creative Get Togethers and  
Meetings etc: At the Scout Hall in Thirlmere, at 
the far end of Mason Street, Thirlmere. Tea and 
coffee provided.  Contact Janet if you are attending - 
phone 4681 8579  email  dcre8ive@bigpond.net.au  

Creative Get Together: Sat 8th 
February 2014 1.00 pm to 4.00pm
Railway THEME BRING OWN 
REFERENCES PICS and medium of your choice. 
Or work on your own pieces 
Venue is the Scout Hall in Thirlmere, New 
Members Welcome. Tea and coffee provided, 
cost $3.00 members, $5.00 non members.

Creative Get Together: Sat 8th 
March 2014 1.00 pm to 4.00pm
Undecided BRING OWN REFERENCES 
PICS and medium of your choice. Or work on 
your own pieces. Venue is the Scout Hall 
in Thirlmere, New Members Welcome. 
Tea and coffee provided,
cost $3.00 members, $5.00 non members.

Creative Get Together: Sat 12th 
April 2013  1.00 pm to 4.00pm
At the Heritage Centre There are lots 
of interesting things to paint or draw at the 
Heritage Centre, so an outing is planned 
1.00 to 4.00.pm, bring your own thermos etc, 
cost $3.00 members, $5.00 non members.
Address: 43 Edward St, The Oaks NSW 2570 
(02) 4657 1796

Creative Get Together: Sat 10th May 
1.00 pm to 4.00pm still to be planned

Creative Get Together: Sat 14th 
June 1.00 pm to 4.00pm will be FOOD 
Based. Bring a plate to share or cook. Draw 
or paint your own or anyone elses FOOD

Previous Exhibitions: the WAG 8 
Members Exhibition in November was a great 
sucess. Well done everyone. Many sales and a 
lot of interest from Art Lovers!

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 2012/2013 
President: 
Roman Moraz (02) 4681 9003 
Vice President:
Casual Vacancy 
Secretary/Newsletter Editor & Public 
Officer:
Janet Dalton (02) 4681 8579
Treasurer:
Casual Vacancy 
Cashier: Marjorie Kay

Committee Members:
Ingrida Spole, Pam Berrell, Ester Kasepuu, Sue 
Southwood, Doreen Lyon and  Marjorie Kay

Address all correspondence to: 
The Secretary, WAG (Wollondilly Arts Group Inc.)  
PO Box 799  Picton NSW 2571
or email - janetdalton@ozemail.com.au
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